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May 2, 2022 
 

By Email Only 
 
Mr. Christopher D. Rison 
Marion County Growth Services - Planning & Zoning 
2710 E. Silver Springs Blvd. 
Ocala, Florida  34471-9101 
 
Re:  Request for Continuance for Hearings on Comp Plan Amendment #2022-S07 and Rezoning 

Application #220408Z 
 

Dear Chris:  
 

This will follow up on our telephone conversation and meeting of last week concerning the above 
matter. 
 

I represent the applicant, Luxury Leased Homes USA, LLC but have not yet been authorized to 
represent the owner, Akshar Development, LLC. Thus, pursuant to our telephone conversation, I am having 
the person who is authorized by the owner  Mr. Jose Kreutz  execute this letter confirming that I am 
making this request on his behalf. 
 

The items are currently scheduled for the May 17, 2022, County Commission Agenda. My clients 
June 21, 2022, meeting (or 

the first available meeting thereafter). 
 

The reasons for our request are the same as set forth in my prior letter to you dated April 9, 2022, 
when the hearings were continued to April 19. My client has not yet finished the revised PUD Concept Plan 
and thus we need additional time to continue to work on it. 

 
I look forward to hearing from you and continuing to work with you. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
     GOODING & BATSEL, PLLC 

 
/s/ Jimmy Gooding /s/ 

 
W. James Gooding III 

 



CONFIRMATION OF REQUEST 
 
The undersigned, being the authorized representative for the applicant and owner on this project, confirms 
that Jimmy Gooding is making this request on my behalf and that such request it is authorized by me. 

 
 
______________________________________ 
Jose Kreutz 
 
 

WJG:kdg 
cc:  Tracy Straub, Assistant County Administrator 
 Stephanie Soucey, Growth Services Administrative Staff Assistant 
 Mr. Jose Kreutz 
 Mr. Eric Nelson  
  (All by Email Only) 
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